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Date: 17th September , 2025 

Target Audience:   

 Regulatory Field Force of DRAP and Provincial Drug Control departments. 

 Healthcare Professionals 

 Consumers 

Problem Statement:  

Directorate of Drugs Control Punjab informed Drug Regulatory Authority of Pakistan that the samples of below 

mentioned products have been declared as ‘Spurious’. 

S# Product Name Batch No. Manufacturers Remarks 

1. 

Injection Daizelive 2ml 

 

Each 2ml ampoule contains:  

Diazepam …... 10 mg 

DZ44 

M/s Liven 

Pharmaceuticals (Pvt) Ltd.  

Sray Road, 49 KM, Multan 

Road, Phool Nagar, District 

Kasur  

(DML # 000881) 

Drug Testing Laboratory, 

Rawalpindi has declared the 

sample as ‘spurious’ since it 

does not contain the claimed 

active ingredient (Diazepam) 

and instead contains an 

undeclared ingredient 

(Chlorpheniramine Maleate 

45.283 mg/2ml). 
 

Risk Statement: 

Laboratory testing has confirmed that the product labeled as Daizelive Injection 2ml (Diazepam 10mg/2ml) is 

spurious/falsified, as it does not contain Diazepam, instead contains Chlorpheniramine Maleate 

(45.283mg/2ml). 

Use of this falsified product poses a serious and life-threatening risk, particularly for patients requiring 

Diazepam for seizures, severe anxiety, or emergency care, as they will not receive the intended treatment. 

Healthcare professionals and the public are strongly advised to immediately discontinue use of this product, 

ensure recall compliance, and report any suspected adverse outcomes or suspicious stock to DRAP. 

 

 

 

DRAP ALERT No: No I/S/09-25-70 

SPURIOUS / FALSIFIED MEDICINE DETECTED – DAIZELIVE INJECTION 2ML (DIAZEPAM 10MG/2ML, CLAIMED) 
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Advice for Healthcare Professionals: - 

DRAP requests healthcare professionals to have increased vigilance within the supply chains of 

institutions/pharmacies/healthcare facilities likely to be affected by above mentioned product. Any adverse events 

or quality problems experienced with the use of these products should be reported to National or Provincial 

pharmacovigilance centers using Adverse Event Reporting Form or online through this link.  Further information 

on reporting problems to DRAP is available on this link. 

Advice for Consumers: 

Consumers should not use these products and should contact their physician or healthcare provider(s) if they have 

experienced any problem related to taking or using the above mentioned products and should report the incident to 

the Drug Regulatory Authority of Pakistan / National Pharmacovigilance Centre. All therapeutic goods must be 

obtained from licensed pharmacies and other authorized/licensed retail outlets. The authenticity and condition of 

products should be carefully checked. Seek advice from your pharmacists or other healthcare professionals in case 

of any doubt.  

 

 

 

Drug Regulatory Authority of Pakistan 

ر اور معیاری اشیائے علاج
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 محفوظ، موئ

https://www.dra.gov.pk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Suspected-Adverse-Reaction-Reporting-Form-for-Health-Care-Professionals.pdf
https://primaryreporting.who-umc.org/PK
https://www.dra.gov.pk/safety-information/safety-communication/report-a-problem/

